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Eliot Porter
Route A Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eliot,

Enclosed are all five original copies of the contract for 
MEXICAN CELEBRATIONS, I am sending them to you since Donna 
and Marsha will be at your studio next week—and I thought 
it would be a good time for the three of you to sign them. 
Then you can send them all on to Tim Seldes,

Donna and Marsha both have copies, so they will have had a 
chance to ask me any questions they have, I sent a copy to 
Tim Seldes and asked that he call me if he has anything to 
say about it. The contract is basically the same as for 
MEXICAN CHURCHES, except that Eleanor will be producing the 
whole book.

I should be getting the contract for THE MONUMENTS OF EGYPT 
within a few days, and I’ll send that along too.

In case I don't speak to you soon, I’ll take this opportunity 
to wish you all the best for the holidays and the new year.

Sincere regards,

Dana Asbury 
Editor

Enel,


